
From: Peters, Hal
To: Soura, Christian <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 5/29/2013 2:06:07 PM
Subject: FW: CAPTA State Plan

FYI-they’re submitting it by email
 
From: Stillinger, Linda [mailto:Linda.Stillinger@dss.sc.gov] 

Sent: Wednesday, May 29, 2013 1:47 PM

To: Peters, Hal

Subject: CAPTA State Plan
 
Hal,
 
The feds have requested this revised State Plan no later than tomorrow.  We are planning to email the documents to 
them tomorrow.  The Governor’s State Plan Assurances attachment is a requirement of the State Plan.
 
Thanks,
 
 
Linda K. Stillinger
Office of the State Director
SC Department of Social Services
1535 Confederate Ave. Ext., Rm. 601
Columbia, SC  29201
(803) 898-1390 – Office
(803) 898-7277 – Fax
Linda.Stillinger@dss.sc.gov
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